
 

January 8, 2013 

Timothy E. McGee 
Chief Executive Officer 

Sent via mail

Ron Korkut 
5249 Laurel Street 
Burnaby, BC V5G 1N1 

Dear Mr. Korkut: 

Re: Your Letter of December 20, 2012  

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of December 20, 2012. 

I note that you have addressed letters to and received replies from a 
number of Law Society staff and Benchers of the Law Society, including 
Mr. Treleaven, Mr. Olsen and Mr. Getz, concerning legal questions that 
you have. I confirm that the advice previously provided to you by the Law 
Society is correct. 

I regret that we cannot continue to correspond with you concerning your 
various questions, and that any further correspondence or materials 
received from you will be placed on your closed file. I suggest you may 
want to consult publications of the Legal Services Society of British 
Columbia concerning any legal matters in which you are interested. The 
Legal Services Society's website is located at http://www.Iss.bc.ca/.  

 
/jo 

c. Jack OlsenStaff Lawyer — 
 Ethics, Law Society of British Columbia 
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